Kansas City Power & Light"

April 4, 2006

Secretary of the Commission
Missouri Public Service Commission
P.O. Box 360

Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360

RE: Request Commission approval of Special Contracts — Customer Specific
tariff

Dear Sir:

Kansas City Power and Light Company (KCP&L) seeks approval from the
Commission of the enclosed Special Contracts — Customer Specific tariff. This
tariff is available to Customers who entered into a Special Contract with KCP&L
associated with the Regulatory Plan of Kansas City Power and Light, Case. No.
EO-2005-0329. The Company has entered into highly confidential special
contracts with industrial customers filed as Case No’s. EO-2006-0192 and EO-
2006-0193.

Thank you for your time and effort devoted to this project. Please contact me if
you require any additional information at (816) 556-2274.

Sincerely,

LGMM— ML_
Laura Becker
Regulatory Affairs
Enclosure
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